

NYU Shanghai Global Affairs

Newsletter #3 October 8, 2015

Dear Class of 2017 Students,

Welcome to the third edition of your newsletter from the NYU Shanghai Office of Global Affairs.

Are you a site ambassador? Want to tell current sophomores about your experience?

Global Affairs would love to share your contact info with SH students who are preparing to study away. If you are the elected site ambassador from student government, and willing to serve as a contact for questions for students from your site please email us your confirmation.

Speaking Freely Online - Find time to practice your Chinese

Are you worried about losing your Chinese conversational skills? Do you want to start practicing another language for your Spring study away site? Speaking Freely Online (SFO) is a user-friendly, online platform for all students, faculty, and staff within the

global network to find language partners with whom to interact and converse. Partners with similar interests and complementary language needs can meet in-person or online. Coach led sessions include sessions for Spanish, Arabic, Mandarin, and French. For more information, please visit the website for Speaking Freely Online at https://sfo.nyu.edu. Start finding conversation partners now!

NYU Shanghai Global Awards

Interested in postgraduate scholarship and fellowships? Make sure to visit the new <u>Global Awards</u> <u>site</u>. Students studying in New York and Abu Dhabi may use the Global Awards resources in addition to the Shanghai Global Awards Office. At any point, you can contact Anna K. Kendrick, Director of Global Awards at <u>shanghai.global.awards@nyu.edu</u>. Wherever you are, please use this year to make the most of the academic, cultural and leadership opportunities around you!

Upcoming Global Awards Deadlines:

- October 16: <u>Clinton Global Initiative University</u> (financial aid deadline: apply online)
- November 9: Beinecke Scholarship (NYU internal deadline: email me for instructions)
- November 16: Goldwater Scholarship (NYU internal deadline: email me for instructions)
- November 16: <u>Udall Scholarship</u> (NYU internal deadline: email me for instructions)

Global Engagement Symposium Proposal Submission - Deadline October 13th

On <u>November 20, 2015</u> the second annual NYU Global Engagement Symposium will be held in the Kimmel Center for University Life. In an interconnected global network that sees internationally focused student achievement at NYU span six continents and many of the world's most dynamic cities, the symposium is a nexus for undergraduate student presenters to come together and share their accomplishments in global engagement.

To apply, <u>click here</u>. Proposals are due October 13!

Call for publications - Global Art Daily

Global Art Daily (GAD) is a new publication covering exhibitions of contemporary and historical art as well as art fair reports, artist interviews and feature articles about what Global Art means in our 21st century across the globe. You can access it at: www.globalartdaily.com. Started by a student at NYU Abu Dhabi and looking to stay NYU-focused, GAD welcomes contributors from all over the GNU to write 500-word articles about the visual arts in their current sites. The only requirement for publication is to be a full-time student of the NYU Global Network University. If interested, please

email Sophie Arni (sa2898@nyu.edu) for more information and to discuss article ideas.

Message from Shanghai Student Mobility Team

The Office of Global Service (OGS) Outbound will send you the visa application details for your Spring 2016 sites in the upcoming weeks. Please make sure you are checking your NYU email on a daily basis. The NYU Shanghai student mobility team will send supplemental instructions after you receive an email from OGS about your mobility needs. For further visa/immigration questions, please contact shanghai.student-mobility@nyu.edu.

Study Away Fall 2016

The Fall 2016 study away application will open on the Global Programs <u>website</u> on October 15th, 2015. The application will close on February 15, 2016. Students are only required to study away for one semester. Students who wish to study away for the Fall of 2016 should discuss their academic plan with their advisor. **Students are required to be in Shanghai for their final semester.**

All the best,

Office of Global Affairs

NYU Shanghai

E-mail: shanghai.globalaffairs@nyu.edu

Copyright © 2015 NYU Shanghai, All rights reserved.